
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2012 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

This letter serves notice that Liquid Transport Corp (LTC) has been, and is, in compliance with 
the U.S. Department of Transportation requirements for security and training as outlined in  
49 CFR Part 172, subpart I and 49 CFR sections 172.704 (a)(4) and (5) (Docket HM-232). 
 
All LTC employees and independent contractors are required to comply with the LTC Security 
Plan and assist LTC, our customers, law enforcement, and the public by vigilant efforts to 
implement stringent security measures. 
 
The elements of the LTC plan include 
 Personnel Security 
 Unauthorized Access 
 En route Security 
 Training 

 
 

LTC’s security plan requires extensive background checks on all employees and contractors 
including criminal and security screening.  
 
Also as an active Partner in the American Chemistry’s Council’s Responsible Care 
organization, LTC has confirmed our compliance to the Responsible Care Security Code as 
part of our Responsible Care Management System (RCMS) audit in December  2007 when we 
were formally certified as Responsible Care Partner.    
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joel Paska 
Director of Safety 
 


